
HOA Community Informational Meeting: COVID-19 
Update and Vaccine Information – Jan. 15 
Friday, January 8, 2021 

 

Please plan to join us via Zoom next Friday, Jan. 15, at 11 a.m. for a very important informational 

meeting that will offer a COVID-19 update, information about vaccines, and present an opportunity 

for you to ask questions. The HOA has arranged for Dr. Eric Katz, CMO (Chief Medical Officer) 

and Courtney Ophaug, CEO (Chief Executive Officer) of Banner Estrella Medical Center to provide 

this excellent opportunity and present this important information to members of our community. 

  

The presenters will address: 

• The most up-to-date COVID-19 safety information 

• Offer an update on COVID-19 numbers in our region 

• Provide the latest news on the vaccines and how to be sure you get the vaccine 

• Field your questions on these topics  

To participate in this meeting, please use this Zoom link at 11 a.m. on Friday, Jan. 15. 

  

If you are not familiar with Zoom, the platform being used to host this meeting, Zoom has a brief 

tutorial you may find helpful about how to participate in Zoom meetings: Click here for a tutorial 

from Zoom: How to join a Zoom Meeting 

  

It is suggested you test this on whatever device you plan to use to view this meeting prior to Jan. 15 

to be sure you will be able to view the session. It will be necessary for you to have a computer, 

laptop, tablet, or smart phone to view the meeting.  

  

Please note that in order to accommodate the most questions possible within the limited 

https://pebblecreekhoa.org/documents/31450/21262314/Eric+Katz+Bio+2021.pdf/bcb3c82b-fa5f-42e5-8153-9314e534073d
https://pebblecreekhoa.org/documents/31450/21262314/Courtney+Ophaug+Bio+2021.pdf/827846a6-5ce0-4d35-8d29-a2d334d0a51e
https://zoom.us/j/97542096625
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362193-How-Do-I-Join-A-Meeting-?zcid=1640
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362193-How-Do-I-Join-A-Meeting-?zcid=1640


timeframe, questions will be accepted via the type-in chat function. You will not need to enable your 

cameras or microphones to ask a question, you will just need to type it in.  

  

Click on the name below to read the professional bio for each speaker 

Dr. Eric Katz, CMO 

Courtney Ophaug, CEO 

  

The HOA would like to thank PebbleCreek’s own Connie Simon for helping make this event possible. 

  

Source: Bill Barnard, General Manager 
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